
Witney and Woodstock Branch of Church Bell Ringers 
challenges you to achieve a bell ringing first in the fortnight before our branch social (Saturday 8th July at North Leigh)

“Firsts fortnight” is to encourage ringers from across the branch to try something new 
(from the smallest to the biggest, for the first time), maybe... 

· a method you have not rung before
· ringing/calling some call changes
· treble to a new method
· having a go at conducting
· a first quarter peal 
· visiting another tower

Please send “Firsts” achieved to Anthony Williamson, including date and tower, to ajw003tan@gmail.com 
by 7th July
Certificates will be presented at our branch social

FIRSTS FORTNIGHT 2023
23rd June to 7th July
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